
Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test (PSAT/NMSQT): As a result 
of DuPage County being in the Substantial Community Transmission level (see details above), 
and in the interest of the safety of our students and staff, we postponed the PSAT/NMSQT that 
was scheduled for Oct. 29. This optional assessment for juniors has been rescheduled to Jan. 26, 
2021. All students who registered for the October test date will be rescheduled to the January test 
date. Students who have not yet registered can sign up for the January test (see details below). 

• Addison Trail students: Check your school e-mail for a link to register for the 
PSAT/NMSQT that will take place on Jan. 26, 2021. 
 

• Willowbrook students: E-mail Assistant Principal Jamie Gourley at 
jgourley@dupage88.net to register for the PSAT/NMSQT that will take place on Jan. 26, 
2021. 
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